
YOU’RE 
SOMEBODY

2024 is a year worth celebrating. May 4, 2024, is Leominster Credit Union’s

70th Anniversary. 70 years ago, a group of 23 Italian American immigrants

stepped forward to address the need within our community, to provide 

small loans at reasonable interest rates. Their motivation and drive grew 

to the creation of Leominster Credit Union. From these humble beginnings 

we have grown to the established institution we are today, continuing to live 

by this vision of “Assisting our members in achieving their financial goals 

through personalized, competitive solutions to enrich their lives”. We are 

grateful to those who have come before us who have contributed to the 

growth of our credit union and served those in need. 

Thank you, to you, our members, for the trust and belief you have put in us 

in serving and addressing your needs. We are committed to you!

Look for announcements throughout 

this coming year regarding events to 

recognize this memorable occasion.

Barbara A. Mahoney,

President & CEO

President’s Message 
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